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My commute to work from Drummoyne to pyrmont has increased from 20 minutes during
peak hour to 45 minutes. This is ridiculous.

The new bus lanes on victoria rd post iron cove bridge make no sense. Please keep victoria rd
in the previous configuration and do not close any lanes as proposed.

In peak hour the suburbs of Balmain and Drummoyne become blocked and we are trapped in
our suburb.



